
On Oct 27, 2015, at 8:53 PM, Scott Galvin <scott@scott-galvin.com> wrote: 

Hi, all, 
 
At tonight's city council meeting, Jim Garrett made an emotional appeal at 
the slow response of Miami-Dade Fire Rescue to an emergency at his mother's 
house, located at 645 NW 132 Street.  The incident happened on Tuesday, 
October 20th. 
 
Can you please inform me of your findings? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Galvin 
North Miami City Council 
www.scott-galvin.com  
www.facebook.com/scottgalvinmiami 
www.twitter.com/scottgalv 
www.instagram.com/scottgalv 
www.youtube.com/scottgalvinmiami 
 
Scott Galvin  
North Miami City Council  
http://www.scott-galvin.com/  
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